
Mr. Thomas J. Colabufo 
Superintendent 

 

 

 

44 School Drive | Central Square, NY 13036 | P: 315-668-4220 | F: 315-676-4437 | www.cssd.org 

 

CENTRAL SQUARE CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

BOARD OF EDUCATION: 

Andrew Martin,  
Board President 
Kristy Fischmann,  
Vice President 

Randy Hoyt 
Michael Lawyea 
Timothy McCarthy 
Chance Nickerson 

Steven Patch 
Catherine Sundet 
Lorraine Wood 
 

December 16, 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians/Community Members: 

 

I am providing this information to you in an effort to keep all parents, guardians, and community members informed.  The 

New York State Health Department is requiring another round of Lead in the Water sampling in 2020.  Originally, the 

deadline of this requirement was December 31, 2020. Due to the pandemic, the deadline was extended to June 2021.  

 

The District has made many changes after the 2016 compliance testing.  Many fixtures that were no longer needed were 

removed.  The District has also replaced piping and fixtures with lead free parts and then retested in areas that exceeded 

the action level. 

 

Please visit the District website for up-to-date information regarding lead testing and lead testing results.  Please feel free 

to contact Mr. Paul Brissette, Director of Facilities at 315-668-4220, x70255 if you have any questions regarding the 

above. As always, feel free to contact me about this, as well, if you have additional questions.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Thomas J. Colabufo 

Superintendent  


